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The Virgin Islands Economic Development Authority (VIEDA) is holding a public hearing
on Thursday, November 14, 2024, beginning at 9 a.m. This meeting is in accordance with
Section 717 Chapter 12 of Title 29, Virgin Islands Code, as amended, and will be
conducted virtually via Zoom. Interested individuals are encouraged to register in
advance to participate in the hearing.

The focus of this hearing will be on the application submitted by Haven Development,
LLC, which is seeking approval under the Hotel Development Program and Economic
Recovery Fee Application for a project located in St. Thomas, USVI.

To join the meeting, participants can use the following Zoom link: Join Zoom Meeting.

https://viconsortium.com/vi-community_center/virgin-islands-vieda-announces-public-hearing-on-haven-development
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZcld--pqzMuGteaJciNqsvTKJyzHLqchLlA


For more information regarding the hearing or the application, please contact the VIEDA
at 340-773-6499 on St. Croix or 340-714-1700 on St. Thomas.

Wayne L. Biggs, Jr.
Chief Executive Officer
Virgin Islands Economic Development Authority
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